
 
 
 
 

Urgent notice for Key Workers 
 

Please keep your children at home by all means possible. 
Emergency childcare provide by school is an absolute last resort! 

 
Today we are allocating places based on your responses to the survey. 

 
We are putting our staff and their families at risk by playing our small part to slow 
down the spread of the Coronavirus. The whole purpose of the school closure is to 

limit the number of pupils and staff on site on any one day. 
 

By sending your child to school today you are putting them and others at risk. 
 
Please read the next round of guidance: 
 

• We will prioritise places fairly based on family circumstances and key worker roles. We 
cannot guarantee we can meet your needs due to high demand through the surveys. 
Children with 2 parents who are frontline key workers will take priority.  

 
• You should contact the local authority if we are unable to provide adequate provision. Your 

child may be placed at a different school. 
 

• By sending your child to school you are increasing the risk of infection and 
the infection spreading to other children, your family, the staff and their families.  
If it is at all possible for children to be at home, then they should be. 

 
• If you or anyone in your family have any of the symptoms you should not send your child to 

school and should self-isolate. 
 

• If your child shows any of the symptoms at school, you will be contacted, you must then 
collect your child immediately.  

 
• We are doing our best during this challenging time. 

 

We will not tolerate abusive, aggressive behaviour or unreasonable requests. We 
reserve the right to not offer a place at all under these circumstances. 

 

Any false information in your survey will make your application invalid. 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/education-51999539 

Please read the contents of this link. 
 

Do not call the school office today asking for childcare provision. 
We will contact you during the day. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/education-51999539

